
 
 
Date: 07/06/2019 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014823 – Corbett Hospital 
 
 
 
 
I have been informed today that the farmer on the Corbett site is going to be served with a notice to quit and that 
the site is to be sold for building . Is this correct and when were we going to be informed of this decision under 
the freedom of information act. 
 
 
 
 
There has been no change since our previous FOI response to you, reference number 014708. 


